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Minutes 

Selectboard 

Thursday, February 13, 2020 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Drew 

Kellner and Steve Russo along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.  

 

6:00pm Brendan opened the meeting. 

 

Sign Election Results Tape  

Selectboard members, Ron, Eddie and Brendan, who were present at the vote count 

on February 11, 2020, signed the election results tally tape. 

 

Public Hearing for Petition Warrant Article Separation of Brookline from Coop 

The Board discussed options for the public hearing on Monday, February 24, 2020, 

assuming a crowd beyond the capacity of the meeting room.  Drew suggested moving 

the meeting upstairs to the auditorium for the public hearing portion and have a camera 

set up to record for rebroadcast. Tad clarified that this petitioned warrant article is not 

the “start” of separation of the Coop, but a study to look at the feasibility.  He said 

Attorney Drescher would attend the Public hearing on February 24th. 

 

 Brendan moved, seconded by Eddie, to go into non-public session per RSA 91-A:3 II 

(a) personnel; Roll Call Vote Yes 5-0. 

 

Brendan moved, seconded by Eddie, to come out of non-public session and seal the 

minutes; Roll Call Vote Yes 5-0.  

 

Meeting adjourned 7:27pm.                              Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 
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